
Limited  amount  of  tickets
left  for  Hibs’  top  of  the
table clash on Friday

Hibs  have  announced  that  there  is  now  extremely  limited
availability in the home sections for Friday night’s game
against Dundee United.

The game is expected to be played in front of the largest
football crowd outwith Glasgow this season and victory for
Hibs would see a four point gap at the top of the table.

The Club are now releasing small batches of tickets that were
previously unavailable for sale (returned sponsor tickets etc)
and  will provide updates when possible across social media
channels.

Supporters should note that tickets will not be available to
Hibernian supporters in the South Stand for Friday night due
to advanced segregation arrangements.

Leeann Dempster, Chief Executive said, “We are looking forward
to the top of the table clash with Dundee United tomorrow.

“The turnout from the fans has been terrific all season and
with a big travelling support it looks like it will be a great
atmosphere under the floodlights at Easter Road on Friday
night.”
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